
Stock, William 
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'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Line 109 Liner Resolution and Herrera Data Responses

Rich:

The Resolution on Line 109 that we discussed is attached below. The discussion about having a 
camera inspection of the lined section of Line 109 one year after the installation of the liner appears in 
the background section of the Resolution not in the ordering paragraphs. We have not yet located a 
written record confirming that we notified the CPUC that we were not going to conduct that camera 
inspection one year after installation. (Note: the report related to Question 25 in the data request 
(addressing the Paltem lining installed in Line 109 in 1995) is not attached because it is too large to 
email. I am arranging to have a hard copy delivered to you.

Also, for your records, are the responses we sent March 17, 2011 related to a data request from San 
Francisco City Attorney Dennis Herrera, they include: (1) letter to the San Francisco Fire Chief (from 
Kirk Johnson); (2) responses to the 32 questions from Mr. Herrera (letter and responses are in the first 
pdf); and (3) documents referenced in and accompanying the responses.

Thanks.

Bill Stock

CPUC Resolution

«...»
Final Letter and Responses

«...»

Questions 1-8

«...»
Questions 14-16

«...» «...» «...» 
Question 24

«...» 
Question 25
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Pdf of Paltem lining report is too large to email.

Question 31
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